From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 11 January 2014 15:14
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01827/LB
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:14 PM on 11 Jan 2014 from Mrs Sam Mitchell.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	North Arms Inn Mills Lane Wroxton Banbury OX15 6PY 

	Proposal:
	Removal of fascia lettering, directional board signage and hanging signs from all elevations including associated modern lighting and brackets. Making good, like for like following removal. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Sam Mitchell

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Lavender Cottage Mills Lane, Wroxton, Oxfordshire OX15 6PY


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We both feel that this application should be refused as the premises is a Public House and the name "North Arms" has an historic link to the Listing, the Wroxton Abbey, the village and the North Family. It seems strange to ask for the signage to be removed when the premises was purchased as a public house. The building will loose its historic identity and change the character of the conservation village. We are perplexed how you could open a public house with no identity. The premises are registered as a village asset of community value and there is a wish from the village for the amenity to re open promoting localism and social focal point. The village worked with the planning department to agree the current signage and lighting so there would be no benefit from their removal. The current owner has not taken any steps to open the public house to the village and it now stands closed. The building is starting to show sign of neglect and lack of maintenance with broken guttering, weeds and rubbish accumulating in the former Car park. We have concerns as to the future of this beautiful listed Public House that previously was a meeting place for young and old in the village supporting many village functions including the village primary school.


